PM NOTES

Park Meadows Association Newsletter September 2022

2022 PMA Board of Trustees:

Elaine Jelly-Werner, 937-603-2327_jellyestar@gmail.com
Connie Chapman, 937-767-2034 cljohnsonchapman@gmail.com
Julia Cady, 937-767-1586, juliacady@att.net
Anne Bohlen-Watson, 937-767-7834,atbohlen@gmail.com

Thank you:

Residents Ruth Jordan, Michele Nieberding and Mark Carr for mailbox flowers.

Carolyn Ray, Jim Orme, & Mark Carr for their work on the circle and commons.

Mark Carr, Sue Neff, Paulette Olson, and Peggy Kobernick for organizing a very successful block party.

Exterior Repairs: Siding repair and staining continue on identified units.

Work on the swales is beginning this week. Planning by Todd Van Lehn has been in process. We appreciate Julia's commitment to organizing and communicating about this project.

Financial Advisory Committee: This new committee was appointed by the Trustees to review upcoming costs of the PMA and make recommendations to Trustees. We appreciate the work of the committee members, Jeannie Joyce, Carolyn Ray, Jon Nieberding and Mark Carr, and look forward to their input.

AC Schedule:

Week of Oct 10th through 14th Fall Furnace Maintenance. Tentative Schedule. Also humidifier Service and Pads Changed.